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CHRISTMAS DAY DINNER TO BE SERVED 
 
 

 The Church Hill United Methodist Church in Norwell extends an 

invitation to the South Shore Community to our annual Christmas Day 

Dinner.  This dinner is for any individual, couple, or family, including 
children, who would otherwise be alone on this special holiday.  The 

dinner is free.  We will gather at 12 noon for appetizers. A family style 
turkey dinner will be served at 12:30 pm, followed by a sing-along 

and dessert.  Plan to stay until approximately 2:00 pm.  

 
To make a reservation for dinner, please call the church office:  

781-826-4763.           Transportation will be provided if needed.  

     

 

All ARE WELCOME! 
 

The church is located at the intersection of River and Church 
Streets in Norwell.  The Fellowship Center address is 11 Church 

Street, Norwell.  You do not need to be a resident of Norwell to 
attend!  The wonderful warm fellowship, entertainment, and fabulous 

turkey dinner will be a memory you will never forget. 

 


